Master Key Program

The Homeowners Association has a great program in place for residents
called the Master Key Program. This program allows our security team to
assist Emergency Services in gaining access to your home in case of an
emergency when residents are not home or cannot provide access
themselves.

Here is how the program works:

Central Dispatch contacts security directly when they have a call to a home
in the community and they need to gain access to the home. Security will
then quickly check the master key list to identify if the homeowner is on the
master key program. If so, security will meet Emergency Services at the
home as quickly as possible.

If your door locks are keyed to the Master Key program, Security would be
able to enter your home (only if requested by and accompanied by a
Monroe Township emergency authority) if there were an emergency or
alarm activation at your home and you were either not able to open the door
or home to allow the authority to access your residence.

In the event that your are locked out of your home, and you are on the
Master Key Program, you can contact security and they will let you into your
home as long as you can provide your ID or proof that you are the owner.

There is a one-time service fee charged to you to participate in this program.
If you are interested, please contact Alen Locksmith at 609-448-8707 to
arrange for an appointment. The charge for the service fee is $79.00 plus
$35.00 for the key. Please note that due to the size of our Community, our
Security Department cannot accept individual, personal house keys. All
residents are encouraged to participate in this great program.




